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Collin Roehner

From: Collin Roehner on behalf of Records Clerk
Sent: Wednesday, July 13, 2016 10:13 AM
To: 'nystrongest007@aol.com'
Subject: RE: 1600231-e1

Good morning,  
 
We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket No. 160021-EI and forwarding your 
comments to the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Collin D. Roehner 
Commission Deputy Clerk I 
Office of Commission Clerk 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Blvd. 
Tallahassee, Florida, 32301 
(850) 413-7123 
 
 
From: nystrongest007@aol.com [mailto:nystrongest007@aol.com]  
Sent: Wednesday, July 13, 2016 9:37 AM 
To: Records Clerk 
Subject: 1600231-e1 
 
can you please not increase the rates for FPL .  i am struggleing to pay the bills now  and cannot afford to pay for an 
increase.  i am 62years old and on a fixed income  and social security does not help much.  can you give a reduced rate 
to 62 year old and older americans and women who are on disability. it would help if the rates went down for us instead of 
up  
thank you 
h hasselgren    
3600 nw 23 place  coconut creek 
florida 33066 
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